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‘The SCOPUS Enhancement Group had a meeting in December 2022 where matters relating to 

Scopus were discussed – including feedback from institutions using the product. 

The Chair of the group is currently awaiting the minutes of that meeting.   Due to time commitments 

the group has moved from having a librarian take the minutes to a member of the Elsevier staff 

taking the minutes. 

The Group continues to represent the concerns of Scopus members and works with Elsevier to 

enhance the capabilities of Scopus to ensure they meet the needs of Scopus users. 

It is intended that another meeting will take place in the 2022/23 academic year. Time and date to 

be arranged. 

The Chair of the Scopus Group is aware that the sherif Scopus page needs to be updated and to that 

end will work to get this done by 1st April 2023.’ 

 


